
From: Doug Gibson [mailto:DGibson@VSEA.ORG]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 04, 2015 12:49 PM 
To: Mishaan, Jessica <Jessica.Mishaan@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Re: Your request -- Frederick Dunn 
 
Hi: 
 
Okay. Figured this out.  
 
I’ll be resending an amended request, as the correspondence I’m looking for was sent from the Office of the 
Governor, but under the signature of Susan Spaulding.  
 
I apologize for the confusion.  
 
Doug Gibson 
VSEA 

 
 
From: Mishaan, Jessica  
Sent: Wednesday, November 04, 2015 11:43 AM 
To: dgibson@vsea.org 
Cc: tbelcher@vsea.org 
Subject: FW: Your request -- Frederick Dunn 
 
Mr. Gibson, 
 
We received a duplicate public records request from you today regarding Frederick Dunn, yet a response 
had already been sent to you via email on October 23, 2015, as shown below.  The attached record 
continues to be our only responsive record to your request. 
 
Can you please confirm receipt of the email below? 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal 
Office of the Governor 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609-0101 
802.828.3333 
 
**Please note new email address: jessica.mishaan@vermont.gov 
 
From: London, Sarah  
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2015 10:02 AM 
To: 'dgibson@vsea.org' <dgibson@vsea.org> 

mailto:jessica.mishaan@vermont.gov
mailto:dgibson@vsea.org


Cc: Mishaan, Jessica <Jessica.Mishaan@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Your request -- Frederick Dunn 
 
Doug, please see attached in response to your public records act request regarding Frederick Dunn.   
Thank you, 
Sarah 
 
Sarah London 
Counsel to the Governor 
802-828-3333 
sarah.london@vermont.gov 
 

Please note my email address has changed from sarah.london@state.vt.us to sarah.london@vermont.gov.   
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